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email: cityofaniak@gmail.com

City Clerk Monthly Report

So far, this month has been kind of slow for me with the Fourth of July beginning
of the month and cutting our hours down to four days a week. Although everyday
is a busy workday when in the office, there’s always something to do and get done.
Usually get to my meeting minutes after each meeting, and finish completing next
month’s meeting agenda. That way the packets and everything are ready and
printed. Also, this month I will be doing telephonic training over the phone with
the Division of Election Nome Office, I have a couple of residents from Aniak that
are willing to assist with Voting Polls this year. Other than that, everything is the
same, doing the same routine and hopefully we will have our phone lines soon.

Hope everyone is enjoying the summer!

Morgan Simeon
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